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24th June 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents 

What a lovely week we have had at St 

Mary’s. The weather has been super, 

we’re so lucky that the children and 

families are getting full use of the pool. 

Last Saturday, our Year 4 children took 

part in the DASP music performance of 

Songlines at Maumbury Rings. They were 

joined by a wide range of members of the 

community & Year 4 pupils from other 

local schools. They were fabulous, great 

ambassadors for our school. Well done to 

all involved. 

Today our Year 2 class have a virtual 

workshop with Author Venessa Taylor. 

Please ask your child about the experience 

at home. 

Wanted – arm 

biscuits/armbands 

        
If you have any good condition swimming 

arm biscuits or armbands that are no 

longer needed please can we ask that you 

would consider donating these to the 

school for  swimming – many thanks. 

 



  St Mary’s Catholic First School Newsletter 
Upcoming Dates 

 

All children Reception to Year 4 will be 

watching a live theatre company 

production of The Railway Children next 

Monday 27th during the morning at St 

Mary’s. This has kindly been paid for this 

year by the PTA from the fundraising 

events they have run. 

 

School Shoes 

Clarks in Weymouth have contacted us & 

have asked us to mention to parents, 

that they might wish to book an 

appointment ahead of their child 

returning to school in September for a 

school shoe fitting. If you wish to use 

Clarks, this can be done online, in store 

or by telephone 01305 459380 for the 

Weymouth store.  

 

Upcoming 
Dates 

 

Fri 24th June Year 2 virtual workshop 
with Author, Venessa 
Taylor 

Mon 27th 
June 

M&M Theatre 
performing The Railway 
Children 

Mon 27th 
June 

Mum’s Assembly 2.30-
3.00pm 

Tues 28th 
June 

Year 2 trip to Wagamana 

Thurs 30th 
June 

Sports Day at St Mary’s – 
children to wear red, 
white &/or blue. 
Families invited to join 
children at lunchtime for 
a picnic lunch (11.45am) 
and/or to watch the 
afternoon races from 
1.00pm – packed 
lunches needed 
(available to order via 
Local Food Links or 
supply from home) 

Tues 5th July Year 1 trip to Shire Hall – 
children to wear 
Victorian clothes 

Tues 5th July Year 4 Class Celebration 
Assembly –Y4 parents 
invited – 9am 

Wed 6th July Dad’s Assembly 9-
9.30am 

Thurs 7th July Transfer Day (packed 
lunches needed for Year 
4 children – available 
from Food Links or 
supply from home 

Fri 8th July Year 3 trip to Tank 
Museum – packed 
lunches needed 
(available to order on 
Local Food Links) – 
children to wear 
Evacuee outfits 

Fri 8th July Year 1 Class Celebration 
Assembly – Y1 parents 
invited – 9am 

Mon 11th July Grandparents Assembly 
2.30pm 

Tues 12th July Year 3 & 4 swimming 
gala – pupils only event 

Tues 12th July Year 2 trip to Dorset 
Museum – packed 
lunches needed 
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Local Food Links or 
supply from home) 

Wed 13th July Year 2 Class Celebration 
Assembly – Y2 parents 
invited – 9am 

Wed 13th July Year 1 & 2 swimming 
gala – pupils only event 

Thurs 14th 
July 

Reception Class 
Celebration Assembly – 
Reception parents 
invited – 9am 

Fri 15th July Year 3 Class Celebration 
Assembly – Y3 parents 
invited – 2.30pm 

 

Kidszone Corner 
 
This week the children have had lots of 
fun dancing to Just Dance videos on the 
big screen, they also decorated some 
biscuits to eat. They have had lots of 
time outside on the playground & field, 
enjoying various games in the 
sunshine....and shade!  
 
We had some beads generously donated 
to us, which the children have loved 
using to create some wonderful 
bracelets and necklaces. A small group of 
children have been busy working 
collaboratively to create a large cruise 
ship with the Lego, we can't wait to see it 
when it's finished. 
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This week’s Kids Corner from Year 1. This 

is what the children have really enjoyed 

doing and learning this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I have enjoyed 

counting to 100 

in maths 

Oscar 
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A lot of laughs from Mrs Conway: 

What did the spaghetti parent say to the 

spaghetti child? 

It’s pasta your bedtime! 

                                                        

Have a good weekend. 

 

   P.Fearn 

Paula Fearn 
Headteacher 

We have loved 

playing the floating 

starfish in 

swimming 

Serren & Esme 

I have enjoyed 

practising for sports 

day 

Max 

I enjoyed trying 

different foods for 

making a salad in 

science 

Clemmie 


